Dr. Thomas E. Murley

Regional Administrator, Region I

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, PA 19406

Subject:

BALTIMORE

GAS AND
ELECTRIC

CHARLES CENTER « P.O. BOX 1475 « BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21203

May 16, 1984

This letter is not subject to
protective requirements. The

subjeoct to Safeguards
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Dear Dr. Murley:

Enclosed are four copies of the revised pages to the Calvert Cliffs
Security Plan.

BFO/wip

Enclosure

attachment/enclosures are

Information protection in
ccordance with 10CFR73.21

Revisions to the Calvert Cliffs Security Plan (CCSP)

Please incorporate these changes into your manuals (Copies
2-5) using the enclosed instructions and return the completed transmittals to:

Brian F. O'Connor

Baltimore Gas & Electric Company
P. 0. Box 1475

Baltimore, Maryland 21203

SincereL”, -
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Brian F. O'Connor
Security Planning Specialist



